
Catholic Education South Australia 
Early Childhood Network 

Term 4 2015 
 

Links AITSL Standards 
Highly Accomplished 1.1 4.4 6.3 7.2                  Proficient 1.1 4.4 6.3 7.4 
Graduate    1.1 4.1  

 
 

 Guest Speaker 
Helen O’Brien | Director | Catholic Education South Australia 

 
 

Wednesday, 11th November 2015 
4.15pm (for a 4.30pm start) - 6 pm 

CEO Conference Centre Rooms 7 & 8 
116 George Street, Thebarton 

 

Registration 

To attend, please register online by Friday 6 November via the CESA Registration Centre (click here).  
 
As WebEx is no longer available in conference rooms 7 & 8, we will video the session for country 
participants. 
 
For further information contact Tina.Adamo@cesa.catholic.edu.au.  
 
Early Childhood Network meetings provide opportunities for educators from early learning services and 
preschools, junior primary teachers, principals and Catholic Education Office consultants to:  
 

• Engage in professional learning on topics of interest  
• Further explore the principles of the Reggio Emilia Education Approach  
• Inform the development of policies and directions  
• Provide a forum for questions and sharing of best practice and  
• Network with interested early childhood professionals  
 

Early Years Education: A CESA Priority 

In the context of the Strategy for Leading Catholic Education to New Levels of Excellence, the Director of Catholic 
Education Mrs Helen O’Brien will share her vision and aspirations for early years' education in CESA. Other guests 
include Assistant Directors Bruno Vieceli and Monica Conway. 
 
Focus is to: 

- Share current directions for early year’s education in CESA, the underlying principles of continuity of learning, 
transition and pathways 

- Provide opportunities to engage with the strategy, vision and aspirations and to offer feedback and insights 
from the realities of your school contexts. 

 
We hope educators, teachers and school leaders from all our early learning services, preschools and primary schools 
will come together for the final CESA Early Childhood Network for 2015. 

 

 

http://registrationcentre.cesa.catholic.edu.au/event-2067510
mailto:Tina.Adamo@cesa.catholic.edu.au

